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WAR DEPARTMENT, 

OPERATIONS DIVISION, GENERAL STAFF, 

PERSONNEL BRANCH, 

OFFICE OF PROCUREMENT SECTION, 

WASHINGTON, D. C. January 25• 1919. 

Mr. Huntington Wilson. 

Sir: 

Murr~ Hill Hotel, 
Park Avenue, 

New York City. 

In accordance with your letter of January 3, an investigation 
has been made concerning the letters for.varded in connection with 
your application for co1Illl1ission in various departments of the .A:rm:y. 

In pursuance of our inquiries, this office has been informed 
by the Judg-e Advocate General of the A:rmy that letters of recommen­
dation filed by you were returned January 11, 1919, as follows: 

Hon. P. c. Knox (2) 
Hon. Wilbur J. Carr (l) 
Major J. R. Clark (l) 

Further inquiry has brought to light no information regarding 
the letters from the Honorable A. A. Adee and from Mr. N. A. Smyth. 

It is regretted that no further information is available as to 
the disposition of these papers. 

RespectfUlly, 

~~ 
Edw. H. Williams 

Lieut. Col., General Staff. 
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